TOWN OF GREENVILLE
8OARD OF SELECTMEN
MEETING MINUTES
May 26, 2011

Meeting Opened: Selectperson Bergeron made a motion to open the meeting at 11:33 a.m.
Selectman Blease seconded. Motion passed

in Attendance: Selectman Blease, Selectperson Bergeron, Town Administrator, Kelley Collins, Administrative
Secretary, Elise Fitzgerald and bidder, Mr. Mueller

The Board of Selectmen met to open the bids for the F450 (see bid below)

Town of Greenville
Invitation to Bid
Vehicle for Sale

The Town of Greenville is seeking bids on a 2001 Ford F450. This vehicle has a V-10 gas engine, a 9" diamond plow,
platform dump body, automatic transmission, and air conditioning. The GVYW is 15,000 Ibs. it has approximately
42,000 miles and the VIN # is 1IFDXF47531ED49696. The minimum bid is $7000. All bids are to be submitted in
writing, in a sealed envelope marked “Ford F450” no later than 3:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 25, 2011. Bids are
to be sent to the Greenville Board of Selectmen, 46 Main Street, PO Box 343, Greenville, NH 03048-0343. The
Board of Selectmen reserve the right to reject any and all bids.

The Town Administrator made the Board aware that there were two bids received. The bids were opened and are
as follows:

1) Dave Parker, PO Box 1222, Amherst, NH $8,825.50
2) Mueller, 77 Pleasant Street #K, Greenville NH  57,200.00

Mr. Mueller asked when the second bid was received. The Town Administrator noted that the second bid was
received in the mail this morning but was postmarked from Manchester NH on 5/23/2011. The first bid did not
have “Ford FA50" on the outside envelope only on an interior envelope. Mr. Mueller noted that State Bids have to
be there at the close of bidding. The Town Administrator noted that this is not a State bid.

Selectman Blease made a motion to take the bids under advisement and get legal advice from the Town Attorney.
Chairperson Bergeron seconded. Motion passed: 2-0.

Adjourned at 11:3%9 p.m.
Submitted by: Kelley Collins/Town Administrator

Approved by:

Kelle O'K



